



Parent Resource Center Website

NEWSLETTER No. 26

April 2023

Faith.smith@hcps.net

How is it already April?. It is hard to believe there are only 7 weeks left of school before Summer Break!

SAVE THE DATE: April 27th, 2023

Family Night/Spring Concert

4:30pm-7:30pm

IMPORTANT: PLEASE SEE PAGE 4 FOR THE LINK TO THE CONCERT RSVP FORM FOR YOUR STUDENT

Pantry Update

Thank you to Feeding Tampa Bay for their continued support of our pantry. We will be open from 2pm-3:30pm every Wednesday.

In March we served 392
families with 557 children and a
total of 1314 individuals in
households (this includes families
that came to the pantry more than
once).

Important Dates
4/5, 4/12, 4/19, 4/26 Pantry Open
2pm-3:30pm
4/7/23 - Non-Student Day
4/12/23 - Nutrition Class in PRC
Sign up here: HERE
4/20/23-SAC Meeting
4/30/23 - Choice/Magnet
Applications close at midnight

Please follow us on FACEBOOK and TWITTER

IMPORTANT - TITLE 1 2023-2024 BARRIER/COMPACT SURVEYS -COMPLETE BY 4/30/23

* Barrier Survey
Click here to view our current
Compact before completing the
Survey below
* Compact Survey

Please visit our PRC
Please sign up to visit our Parent
Resource Center. Please let us know ahead
of time what resources we can help you
with or just stop by for a coffee. Preregistration is required. Sign up HERE

Community Shout Outs
Sending a huge thank you to Joseph &
Gina from Abbott's Frozen Custard in
Temple Terrace. KSRI, Riverhills
Elementary School, City of Temple Terrace
and everyone who donated to their
fundraisers. Thank you to Karen and
Michele from the GFWC Temple Terrace
Junior Woman's Club and Lynn from our
TT community for all their help in our
pantry every week.

Our greatest weakness lies in giving up. The most certain way to succeed is always to try just one more time – Thomas A. Edison

















Spring Concert Information

April 27th, 2023

Hello Temple Terrace Elementary Families,

Your students have been working very hard to prepare for our upcoming Spring Concert on April 27th! The concert will take place during our Spring Family Night (4:30pm-7:30pm), beginning at 6:30pm. <u>All</u> students from kindergarten to 5th grade are invited to perform. The night will also include a performance from our very own Tiger Band!

Students who are performing are asked to wear a "nice" outfit that is school appropriate. Some examples are: a dress, a blouse and nice pants, a button-up shirt and nice pants, and their school uniform.

All songs that will be performed can be accessed through Clever by going to Mrs. Silberstein's page. Students are encouraged to listen to the songs at home and practice!

Please let us know if your students are able to participate by scanning the QR Code or following this link: https://forms.office.com/r/5xwwBxz6da



If you have any questions about the Spring Concert, please feel free to reach out to me at abigail.silberstein@hcps.net. I look forward to seeing you on April 27th!

Sincerely,

Abigail Silberstein Music Teacher Temple Terrace Elementary School